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HIGH SCHOOL-
HIOUSE,

DORCHESTER.

DESCRIPTION.

TRis beautiful struc-

t'ire had been com-
lllenced and was; well

advanced in its con-
struction when Dor-
ellester became a part
Of the city, January,
1870,afterwhich time
the fnishing and fur-
Ilishing were carried

olut under the direc-

tioni of the Comnittee

01n Public Buildings.

The site of the build-
1 1g is at the corner of
borchester Avenue

ald Centre Street.
The structure is two
stories high, exclusive
Of baseinent and attic.
The walls of the su-
perstructure are of
brick. faced externally
With pressed bricks.
The trinnings of the
doors and windows,
and also the angle
quoins, are of Nova
Scotia freestone. The
basernent is, exter-
lally, about five feet

gh abovetheground,

and is of granite. The
walls are finished

with a handsome

cornice, composed

partly of stone, and

partly of wood and
bricks, with copper

gutters. Above the

main cornice is a high

Mansard roof, which

is surmounted by an
o namental ventilat-
ing turret, about

thirty feet high. The

main building is

eighty feet by forty-
three feet. Project-
ing from the middle

of each of the two

longer sides is a wing,
sixteen feet by thirty-

four feet, and in front

of each wing is a brick
and stone porch, or

vestibule, about seven

feet by twelve feet.
The wings are occu-

pied by the staircases

and cloak-rooms. In

the baseinent is a

chenical lecture-room
an d laboratory, a room

for the steam-heating

apparatus, coal-roomh,
and a room on each

side of the building

for dry-earth closets,
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